
From: Alberto Safra
To: Coffin Butte Landfill Appeals
Subject: Re: Deny LU-24-027.
Date: Tuesday, September 9, 2025 3:08:32 PM
Attachments: image001.png

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Mailing address:

3972 Bellfountain Rd, Corvallis, OR, USA 97333

----- Original message -----
From: Coffin Butte Landfill Appeals <landfillappeals@bentoncountyor.gov>
To: Alberto Safra <farmerkoko@seedsofcontentment.com>
Subject: RE: Deny LU-24-027. 
Date: Tuesday, September 09, 2025 2:46 PM

Dear Alberto, 
 
Thank you for your written testimony submission to the public record regarding the appeal of
LU-24-027, the proposed expansion of Coffin Butte Landfill. In order to ensure receipt of the
mailed notice of decision at the conclusion of the hearing, our offices will need more
information from you.  
 
At this time, we do not have a complete mailing address on file for you. Please send this along
at your earliest convenience to ensure we are able to keep you informed on this land use
appeal. 
 
Thank you again for your engagement in this quasi-judicial process.  
 
 

Marriah De La Vega
Executive Assistant to the Board of
Commissioners and County
Administrator
 
D : 541-766-6800 C : 541-368-6985
Email:
marriah.delavega@bentoncountyor.gov
 
www.Bentoncountyor.gov  

 

 
 
From: Alberto Safra <farmerkoko@seedsofcontentment.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, September 9, 2025 2:06 PM
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To: Coffin Butte Landfill Appeals <landfillappeals@bentoncountyor.gov>
Subject: Deny LU-24-027.

 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

 
Please deny the expansion of the coffin butte dump. It is bad for your virtually all of your
constituents. It's also terrible for the Willamette Valley environment, and there are far better
alternatives east of the cascades. Enough said; please don't sell out to disinterested parties.  
 
 
Signed,
Alberto Safra
Benton County Resident


